
 
 

 

March 2024 

Dear Student: 
 
Congratulations on your nomination to attend the SUNY Oneonta Migrant 
Leadership Academy (SOMLA)! Enclosed you will find important information 
regarding what you can expect during your participation at SOMLA. We have 
designed this program so it will provide you with leadership, guidance and 
support while completing one college credit by the end of this experience. 
 
The program will begin Tuesday, July 9th and it will end Tuesday, July 16th.  We 
will cover your room, board, and any materials that you might need during your 
stay at SUNY Oneonta.  Transportation will also be provided for students 
attending SOMLA. However, it is important that you are ready on the agreeable 
time and location and that you communicate any changes with your designated 
driver as soon as you can. 
 
Here is a small sample of items you might want to bring: umbrella, some warm 
clothes, sneakers, toiletries, and prescription medication. You SHOULD NOT bring 
pets, microwaves, toaster ovens, hot plates, or anything that could be deemed 
contraband. Limited cell phone use will be strictly enforced. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (585) 208-
8555. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
 
 
    Odilia Coffta, Principal  


